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2. Comments and Responses  

2.4  Central Contra Costa Sanitary District 
CCCSD-1 Including those projects identified in the CCCSD comment letter, DEIR Table 5-1 

identifies 32 existing or planned projects by the Central Contra Costa Sanitary 
District (CCCSD). As stated on DEIR p. 5-38, the District has initiated coordination 
with other agencies regarding the timing of construction projects. The District will 
continue to coordinate with CCCSD and other affected agencies as project planning 
and design efforts proceed. 

 EBMUD also requests that the CCCSD work with EBMUD in regards to their future 
plans.  Temporary road closures, trench excavations and paving activities should be 
coordinated by the two utilities in order to minimize temporary environmental 
impacts to the community. Please also refer to Section 2.1.3, Master Response on 
EBMUD Obligations to Comply with Local Ordinances, Obtain Local Agency 
Approvals and Permits, and Pay Local Agency Fees for additional response pertinent 
to this comment. 

CCCSD-2 The text in Table 5-1, DEIR p. 5-21 regarding CCCSD’s Collection System 
Renovation Program has been revised (refer to Section 3.2, Text Revisions, in this 
Response to Comments document). 

CCCSD-3 This project has been moved to the Orinda section of Table 5-1 (DEIR p. 5-26) and 
the text regarding CCCSD’s Orinda Crossroads Pumping Station Force Main has 
been revised (refer to Section 3.2, Text Revisions, in this Response to Comments 
document). 

CCCSD-4 The six additional CCCSD projects provided in the comment letter have been added 
to Table 5-1 and Figure 5-1 (Revised Table 5-1 and Revised Figure 5-1 in this 
Response to Comments document). The Lamorinda-Mt. Diablo Boulevard parallel 
sewer project (project L-6d) tentative construction overlaps in part with the 
construction schedule for the Lafayette WTP project and could compound temporary 
traffic impacts associated with construction, possibly including construction of the 
future realigned Walter Costa Trail. Otherwise no other of the additional CCCSD 
projects identified in this comment appear to overlap with the construction schedules 
for WTTIP projects, although CCCSD project L-6f would entail impacts within the 
same general area as the Tice Pumping Plant project. 
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